

August 23, 2012

Ursula Mentjes 21100 E. Katella Ave. Suite 345 Anaheim, CA 92806

Dear Ursula:

On behalf of the Inside Edge and its Board members, I wish to express our heartfelt appreciation to you for your presentation on August 22, 2012. Your presence fills up the room, and we were very enthusiastic about your message.

The process you gave us truly leads to great clarification and focus. It is surprising how much comes under the blanket of the "one great goal" when you start to put things aside. It has certainly brought me into alignment with the next step, and that is what makes your exercise so effective.

Although we don't often share the comment cards with our speakers, yours are so exceptional, I want you to have them. Please know that work you are doing is appreciated and very important to people of any age.

Love and blessings,

Adrian S. Windsor, Ph.D.

INSIDE EDGE PROGRAM DIRECTOR

aprin S. Winter

14252 Culver Dr. #205A Irvine, CA 02604

Tel: 949 369 3837 Fax: 949 369 9958 Cell: 949 310 5538

Email: arealwin@aol.com adrianwindsor@sbcglobal.net